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Agenda Item 
Item 5. B. - 2018 Cost Share Application - Chimney Pines Homeowners Association 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
I have spoken to Ms. Judy Berglund of the Chimney Pines HOA.  This will be the third year of their participation in the 
LMRWD's Cost Share Program.  Since this is a townhome development the maximum allowed if $7,500 or 50% of the 
project cost whichever is less.  The total anticipated cost of phase three is $5,541.48.  The amount of the grant would be 
50% of the estimated cost or $2,770.74.  The application is attached. 

Attachments 
2018 Chimney Pines HOA Cost Share Application 

Recommended Action 
Motion to authorize 2018 Cost Share for Chimney Pines Homeowners Association 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 




























